-----Original Message-----

From: K L Churchill [mailto:churchill@pacbell.net] 

Sent: Wednesday, February 23, 2005 10:45 PM

To: comments@taxreformpanel.gov

Subject: Tax reform

Today I met with a U.S. Senator to whom I expressed my desire a simple, 

fair tax code.  A new one, not another version of the current one.  A 

consumption tax exempting the poor will be a winner for our great land. 

  This will be one of the most popular moves in a century.

K L Churchill

